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Dear Quality Builder,
We are sending you this letter to share some information about a service that we could 

provide for you.
Back on February 28, 2014 the state of Connecticut adopted the 2009 International 

Residential Code with 2013 Amendments. This code adaption contains some updated 
requirements that effect new homes and additions. The code requires blower door testing of the 
building and a duct leakage test if duct work is present. 

Here at Fox Heating Service Inc. we have the equipment and expertise required to 
perform this testing for you. The cost of the service would be $300 for most homes and an 
additional $150 for duct testing if needed. There is also a rebate available for this service on 
new homes only. The value of the rebate is $300 and that could recover most if not all of the 
cost of the service. 

If your company could benefit from these services please feel free to contact us at 860-
875-1416. We look forward to hearing from you!

Fox Heating Service Inc.

Installing the world’s most efficient heating and cooling systems since 1984.

http://www.foxheating.com/
mailto:foxheating@cs.com

